
 

 

 
 

SPX Firm Acronym Appointment - Update 

Overview 

Due to market volatility the SPX Firm acronym (SFA) new functionality targeted to be installed February 

12th has been delayed.  A future notice will be disseminated announcing the installation date.  Please 

refer to the previously-published notice for further information on this change. 

Additional Information 

Questions may be directed to Trading System Development (TSD). Questions regarding appointments 

may be directed to Registration Services.  An updated MAP User Guide is available within the MAP 
system. For additional information regarding operational matters, please contact the Operations 
Support Center.   

 

We appreciate your continued support and will work hard every day to keep earning your business by 

powering your potential to stay ahead of an evolving market.  As always, we are committed to our 

customers and to making markets better as your partner in trading. 

 

Cboe Trading System Development 

tsdmgt@cboe.com 

Cboe Registration Services 

312.786.7449 

registration@cboe.com 

Cboe Operations Support Center 

866.728.2263 

helpdesk@cboe.com 
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